Department of Education
P. O. BOX 2120
Richmond, Virginia 23218-2120
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DATE:	November 28, 2022

FROM:	Dr. J. Anthony Williams, Interim Director
Office of Career, Technical, and Adult Education

SUBJECT:	2022-2023 Career and Technical Education Credential Exam Codes

The 2022-2023 Career and Technical Education (CTE) Credential Exam Codes have been updated to reflect the Board of Education action on April 21, 2022.  Please use the attached list of codes when submitting the Single Sign-On for Web Systems CTE Credential Collection (CTECC) Report due July 31, 2023.

If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Career, Technical, and Adult Education, by email at cte@doe.virginia.gov or by telephone at (804) 786-4206.
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